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From: John Blair 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 3:41 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: End the bill and the extension of the state of emergency 
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Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary, 

As a Queensland citizen and taxpayer, 
I definitely do not believe that the extension of the state of emergency should  be extended. The pandemic is over!! 
For the government to keep its people in constant fear is ethically and morally wrong.  

More importantly, if the government truly believed that it was in the best interest of its people, then let there be a 
referendum. I have no doubt that a referendum will show people voting for their democratic rights.  

Enough is enough. End the bill and the extension of the state of emergency. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Blair 
 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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